Policy Regarding GSS Staff Teaching GSS Students at Home

It is unfair for some students to have an advantage over others. GSS staff members sign a
contract agreeing not to teach GSS students at home. Families are informed that this is illegal
and signed that they acknowledge this on the registration form when they register their children
for school. Any family who is found to be using a GSS teacher or any staff member to teach his
or her students at home puts the registration and continuance of their child in GSS at jeopardy.
Any GSS staff member who is found to be in breach of his or her contract by teaching GSS
students outside the school for profit will be released from the job immediately.



